
Our Ref: 105 14 

1st July 2014 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Echo ‘School of the Year’ Award 

St Margaret’s has been shortlisted as finalists for the Echo ‘School of the Year’ Award. We have 

been informed that we are shortlisted due to three main areas of continued development in 

school; Sport, Anti-bullying Preventive Programme and the Volunteering Scheme. As your son 

has played an integral role in making this happen, we as a school would like to invite him to 

join us. We feel it is important for the students to be part of the ceremony as without their 

hard work, we as a school body would not have been nominated. 

Arrangements; 

Date: Tuesday 15th July - meet at 10.00am in the main school foyer in full school uniform. 

Location: Crowne Plaza Hotel, Liverpool.  Upon arrival, light refreshments will be served 

followed by a three course meal and awards ceremony. 

Your son will be dismissed from the Hotel (3.00pm) and therefore must make his own travel 

arrangements home. 

Staff: Mr Lawton, Mrs Hart and Miss Kinloch. 

If you would like your son to join us in attending the awards ceremony please sign and return 

the slip below to Miss Kinloch on or before Friday 11th July. 

Thank you for your continued support of the school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

H Kinloch 

Head of Learning for Life and Volunteering Co-ordinator 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name: _________________________________________________  Form: ____________________ 

I allow/do not allow* (*delete as appropriate) my son to attend the Echo Awards Ceremony on 

Tuesday 15th July. 

Signed: _______________________________________________(parent/carer) Date: _____________________  


